
Route 1. Box 210 
Kimberly, ID 83341 

May 14• 1980 

Dr. and Mrs. R\chard Gould 
6109 A ~ er Street 
Honolulu, Ha~:di 96821 

Dear Dick and Betsy: 

I t has been some time since I have heard from you. and I oertainly 
hope your appointinent to Brcrnn Uni versi ty was both suooessful and 
satisfyi ng. I have just l ost track of your l atest endeavors. 
They are always exci ting to ma and hopefully you will have A 

visit to the States where 1 t will he oonvenient for you to come 
by Kimberly for a visit. 

I haven ' t heard from Junius for many months. I made a call 
some time ago and they said he was in Sout h America, but other 
than that I ha-ven' t heard a word . 

Your location at Rbode Is land should ),at ;rourinto a geographical 
poai t i on far better t han where you are located now. 

I am still eontinuing on with my experiments and have recently 
received tour beautiful specimens of Orand-Pz-essigny f lint 1n 
the f orm ot beautiful cores. To replicate them will indeed be a 
challenge. 

the l ast I heard from you was the wo?'k you and Pat McCoy ware 
doing on the adz quarries. I will look forward to seeing the 
report in print. 

Will look f'ozoward to hearing fl"Om you. 

tbn Crabtree, D. Sc. 

DCawt 


